
From: Padilla, Dave@DOT
To: Haden Hinkle
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: Midtown Connector Project IS/MND
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 2:08:00 PM

Hello Haden,
 
We have no additional comments other than, continue to work with Anand Kapoor, Caltrans Project
Manager, as sited in the Cooperative Agreement, dated May 31, 2018.
 
Thank you
 
DAVID PADILLA
Associate Transportation Planner
Caltrans
Office of Planning & Local Assistance 
1352 W. Olive Avenue 
Fresno, CA 93778-2616 
Office: (559) 444-2493, Fax: (559) 445-5875
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